
Water Resources Division
520 N. Park Avenue, Ste. 221

Tucson, Arizona 85719

May 15, 2003

To recipients of U.S. Geological Survey Water-Resources Investigations Report 00–4122, entitled 
“Hydrogeology of the regional aquifer near Flagstaff, Arizona, 1994–97,” by D.J. Bills and others:

The error described below was detected after the report was printed and distributed. We apologize for any 
problems this may have caused. 

Errata for:
Bills, D.J., Truini, Margot, Flynn, M.E., Pierce, H.A., Catchings, R.D., and Rymer, M.J., 2000, 
Hydrogeology of the regional aquifer near Flagstaff, Arizona, 1994–97: U.S. Geological Survey Water-
Resources Investigations Report 00–4122, 143 p., 4 plates.

ERROR CORRECTION

Page 102- Fourth sentence of last paragraph in 
right-hand column: 

“As of 1998, discharge from wells and springs 
in the regional aquifer was about 7,500  
acre-ft/yr.”

Sentence should read:

“As of 1998, discharge from wells in the 
regional aquifer was about 7,500 acre-ft/yr.”

Sincerely,

Steve A. Longsworth
Hydrologist/Reports Specialist

Enclosure


